
 

 

 

Governing Board Special Meeting 

of November 4, 2016 

The Contra Costa Community College District (District) Governing Board met at the 
George R. Gordon Education Center on November 4, 2016. The special meeting began 
with closed session at 9:00 a.m., followed by public session at approximately 9:10 a.m. 
 
The following item was the topic of discussion. 
 
Selection of New Chancellor 
The Governing Board unanimously selected Dr. Fred E. Wood as the District’s new 
chancellor. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING/STUDY SESSION OF THE GOVERNING BOARD 

WILL BE HELD ON NOVEMBER 9, 2016, BEGINNING AT 6:00 P.M., 

 AT THE GEORGE R. GORDON EDUCATION CENTER, 
500 COURT STREET, MARTINEZ, CALIFORNIA 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Vicki Gordon, President (Ward III) • Greg Enholm, Vice President (Ward V) • Timothy J. Farley, 

Secretary (Ward III) • John E. Márquez (Ward I) • John T. Nejedly (Ward IV) • Kwame Baah-Arhin, 

Student Trustee 
 


